

Monthly Newsletter of First Congregational Church, UCC | Port Washington, Wisconsin | May 2024









The church grounds were dotted with daffodils in April.

## REHEARSE AND SING WITH THE CHOIR

All children and adults are invited to rehearse with the Chancel Choir and perform together on May 19. If interested, attend rehearsals in the Sanctuary on May 6 and 13. Adults rehearse from 6:30-7:30, middle school youth from 6:30-7:10, and elementary-age children from 6:30-6:50, as well as 9:15 on May 19. Whether you have sung at church many times, or it is your first time, we hope you consider taking part! See *page* 6 for more information.

## FIRST SERVICE OF MAY IN THE SANCTUARY

A reminder that the first service of each month is held in the Sanctuary while our elevator is out of order. Join us Sunday morning, May 5, at 8:00. Our other services will continue to be held in Fellowship Hall until our elevator is fixed.

### PREVIEW OF MAY AND JUNE

May 5 - Services at 8:00 and 10:00, 9:00 Fellowship Hour, Church School at 10:00

May 12 - Services at 8:00 and 10:00, Chancel Choir at 10:00

May 19 - Services at 8:00 and 10:00, Service of Confirmation at 10:00 with Combined Choirs, last Fellowship Hour of the Program Year after 10:00 Service

May 26 - Start of Summer Schedule with one Sunday morning Service at 9:00

June 1 - Brat Fry Fundraiser at Saukville Piggly Wiggly from 10:00-2:00

June 23 - Spring Congregational Meeting after 9:00 Service

# **ELEVATOR UPDATE**

As you may have heard, two of the elevator control boards are no longer operable. One of the control boards can be repaired and the other is on order. We are still awaiting the date of final repair. Thank you for your patience.

## **SUMMER SCHEDULE BEGINS MAY 26**

From Memorial Day Weekend through Labor Day Weekend we offer one service on Sunday mornings at 9:00.

#### **WORSHIP WITH US**

We celebrate two Sunday morning worship services at 8:00 and 10:00 through May 19. Nursery care is available at 10:00 on May 5, 12, and 19.

#### HOLY COMMUNION

The first Sunday
morning of each
month we celebrate
the Sacrament of Holy
Communion.
Communion is open to
all who seek to follow in
the way of Christ, both
children and adults.

#### LINKED UP

Be on the lookout for orange text - it's linked up to documents and web pages that you might find helpful or interesting.

# SUBMIT INFO FOR THE NEWSLETTER

If you have a celebration, prayer request, or other contribution for the newsletter, please email us 7-10 days before the first day of the month.